
From: Coriell, Scott [Scott.Coriell@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, April 28, 2016 12:40 PM 

To: Midura@wcax.com 

Subject: your story 

 

 

The governor's call for divestment has largely been rebuffed by the Legislature and state 

treasurer Beth Pearce. 

 

What about the majority of House members who voted for a resolution calling for divestment 

from coal and Exxon Mobil and the 17 Senators who signed a letter supporting the House 

resolution? 

 

Scott Coriell 

Office of the Governor 

(802) 353-1449 

scott.coriell@vermont.gov  
 

mailto:scott.coriell@vermont.gov

